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Election Stories  
 
WCHG 

 
On 8/30, we aired the list of candidates for various offices in Bath County.  The election 
is November 8th, 2011.  
 
On 9/1, we aired a story about what happens when not enough candidates have filed to 
run to fill the available positions on the county school board. 
 
On 9/5, we aired a story about voter registration changes due to recent redistricting 
following the 2010 census.  
 


